Wickham, Jerry, Env. Health

Subject: R0O0324_PHONE_LOG 2011-11-16
Entry Type: Phone call

Start: Wed 11/16/2011 4:34 PM

End: Wed 11/16/2011 4:34 PM

Duration: 0 hours

Phone call with Joe Mangine of Allterra. They are considering reinstallation of an extraction well in order to conduct
interim groundwater extraction. | indicated that interim groundwater extraction was not viable previously and would
look critically at a proposal for additional extraction. They will review options following January sampling. Another
option discussed was an additional injection event.



